
    

 I went to Appalachain State University
and completed my degree in Music
Education. I am currently working on
my Master's in Music Education
remotely from Texas Tech University.

Welcome back, 3rd, 4th, and 5th graders! I am Mrs. Koontz, and I am so

excited to teach you music again this year. We will be building on the

skills and knowledge we have gained over the past two years to

become more well-rounded musicians. I look forward to seeing you

again and meeting some new students! I am looking forward to having

an amazing year!

Contact Information:

 This Is my 10th year teaching and my
4th year In elementary music. I
absolutely love creating music with
young people and nurturing their
creative curiosity and unique
musicality.”
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It's Me. Hi! I'm the teacher, It's me.

dkoontz@haywood.k12.nc.us


